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To whom it may concern,

I am in huge favor of allowing 'mobile food units' within the City of Bandon limits. As a resident of Bandon, | would like
convenient, quick, and quality food options in town. These options are currently lacking in Bandon. If food trucks are
available, | for one will be more likely to dine out and support our local businesses. As it stands, the lines, wait-times and
prices of dining out in Bandon deter me from eating out regularly.

When | travel, food trucks and food truck pods are often the places | choose to dine. They offer a variety of choices that
can satisfy everyone in a group.

Food trucks are great ways for small-business owners to gain a relatively safe and cost-effective startup opportunity
which is great for owners and customers alike.

Thank you,

Cody Barkdull
Bandon, Oregon



